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Addendum No. 1 
City of Coquitlam 

RFP No. 22-046 
 

Strategic Transportation Plan 
Issue Date: June 29, 2022 

Total Page Count: 1 

Proponents shall note the following amendments to the RFP documents: 
 
QUESTIONS AND CLARIFICATIONS 
 
Q1:  Will the consulting team for this study be expected to update the travel demand model 

based on the 2021 Census Data to be released in Oct 2022, or will the consulting team 
simply be expected to extract the sub-area model from the regional model that will be 
updated by others? 

A1: The City will be providing the current version of the Coquitlam Sub-Area Model that has 
been calibrated using the 2017 Regional Trip Diary Survey.  The Consultant will need to 
update the model based on the 2021 Census Data. 

 
Q2:  Are community/stakeholder surveys expected to be fully online, or is a mailout expected? 
A2: Surveys will generally be conducted online.  The City will provide alternate methods 

(e.g., mailout) upon request by residents, to allow them to complete the survey. 
 
Q3: Is the City willing to grant a Closing Date extension? 
A3: At this point in time, the City will not be extending the Closing Date and Time. 
 
              
 

End of Addendum No. 1 
 
Proponents take into account the content of this Addendum in the preparation and 
submission of the Proposal which will form part of the Contract and should be acknowledged 
on the Proposal Submission Form. 

Upon submitting a Proposal, Proponents are deemed to have received all addenda that are issued 
and posted on the City’s website and considered the information for inclusion in the Proposal 
submission. 

 

Issued by: 

M. Pain 
Purchasing Manager 
 
bid@coquitlam.ca  
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